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Lawrence J. Chandler, Esquire I gggdW
Office of the Executive Legal L gpl@S d

Director j
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 03 P,

0'Washington, D. C. 20555

- Re: Metropolitan Edison Company, et al.
,

(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station,
Unit 2)

Docket No. 50-320 --

Dear Mr. Chandler:

Mr. Rosenthal has signed the five subpoenas which
were enclosed with your letter to him of January.30, __
1980. Those subpoenas are being returned to you here-
with.

Sincerely,

.

C. J n Bishop
Secretary to the
Appeal Board

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/o encls:
Dr. Chauncey Kepford

-
- George F. Trowbridge, Esquire

Ms. Karin W. Carter
Docketing and Service Branch
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